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Vice Minister of Defense for International Affairs Nakajima’s visit to Singapore 

 

1. On September 18, Mr. Nakajima, Vice Minister of Defense for International Affairs, while 

visiting Singapore, held a meeting with Mr. Chan Heng Kee, Permanent Secretary of Ministry of 

Defence.  

 

2. They discussed topics including bilateral defense cooperation and exchanges as well as regional 

situation, and reaffirmed to continue to work closely together to further enhance defense 

cooperation and exchanges 

 

 


